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Dear Council, I am really hoping that this bylaw does not pass - please vote NO at your April 19th. meeting! Can
this really be the same Democracy Direct group that solicited my vote ( and got it) at the White Rock Farmers
Market back in 2017-2018 on the basis of no more high-rise development. Think about it! Thanks, Scott Willis.

Sent from my iPad
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